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I hope you had an enjoyable half term break and the children all enjoyed their 

Autumn Bags.  We have another busy month planned with lots of enjoyable 

learning experiences for all the children.  

Hilary Hutchinson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be celebrating Nursery Rhyme Week which takes place on 15th – 19th 

November.  The children in all classes will have the opportunity to participate in 

a range of play activities related to Nursery Rhymes.  

Nursery Rhymes play an important role in early childhood 

development and education.  Nursery rhymes boost 

children’s vocabulary and language development.  They help 

children develop literacy skills and provide a fun way to 

support early numeracy skills.  Children will receive a Nursery Rhyme book at 

the beginning of the week. 

 

 

 

 

 

November – Newsletter 

FAMILY FRIDAYS 

Children will enjoy their second sessions of Fun with Drums 

on Tuesday 2nd November.   

 

 

 

School Visitors 

NURSERY RHYME WEEK 

A Place to Wonder with visit the school on Thursday 18th 

November and the children will participate in a relaxing 

storytelling experience.  

 

 

 

We are delighted to be starting Family Fridays again.  The first session 

will be for the Red class on Friday 26th November and we will have a 

booking system in place. More details to follow.  The Blue and Yellow 

classes will get the opportunity in December.   
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Lending Library – Story Sacks & Math’s Packs 

As part of the Getting Ready to Learn Programme all classes have already 

been enjoying the story sacks lending library.  This month we are also starting 

the Math’s pack lending library.  Please see below for the date for your child’s 

class. 

 

ANTI BULLYING WEEK 

HOLIDAY DATES 

Further ahead – School will close for Christmas Holidays on 

Wednesday 22nd December and school will reopen on 

Wednesday 5th January 2022.   

 

 

 

The theme for Anti Bullying Week is One Kind Word.  On 

Friday 19th November children will take part and complete 

activities linked to Anti Bullying.   

 

 

 

 

Math’s Pack 

Friday 5th Nov – Yellow Class 

Friday 12th Nov – Red class 

Friday 19th Nov – Blue class 

Friday 26th Nov – Yellow class 

Story sacks 

Friday 5th Nov - Blue class 

Friday 12th Nov – Yellow class 

Friday 19th Nov – Red class 

Friday 26th Nov – Blue class 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

Lafayette photography will be in school on Friday 5th November. 

Family photographs will be taken at the beginning of the sessions.  

8:30 for the Red and Blue class.  12:00 o’clock for the Yellow class.  

Individual photographs will be taken during your child’s session.   

 3+ Reviews 

The 3+ Reviews will be held in school on the week commencing Monday 8th 

November.  The school office will inform parents of dates and time as soon 

as we receive them from the Health Visitor.  The 3+ Review is for preschool 

aged children.  
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Mr Mark Crawford will be taking the role of the Parent Governor. He is a local parent 

and has a child in the morning session.  We look forward to welcoming him to the Board 

of Governors and thank him for offering his time to support the school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Thank you to all the parents who have already paid their school fund donation.  

Please remember to pay for this month.   

This year’s fees are £3.00 per week. 

School fund is used to provide your child with a daily snack and to support 

curriculum enriching experiences offered in school.   

Please use the ParentMail App to pay.  Any problems please phone the school 

office in the between 2pm and 3:30pm.  

SCHOOL ABSENCE 

Please notify the school if your child is not attending nursery.  Please go 

to the school website www.kylemorenursery.co.uk.  Click on the Parents 

section and then select Absence.  Fill in the form and send to the school.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHILD WITH SYMPTOMS 

To help keep everyone safe, please do not send your child 

to school if he/she has any symptoms of Covid 19: 

• High temperature 

• New/continuous cough 

• Loss or change in sense of smell and taste 

We thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

As the weather gets colder, please ensure your child brings a 

warm and waterproof coat, hat and mittens/gloves each day.  

Encourage your child to have a go at putting on his/her own coat.  

It is also beneficial for your child to have a pair of wellies and 

waterproofs.  Please make sure your child’s name is on their 

belongings.   
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